
Appointment of an external 

member to the City of Lon-

don Police Committee 
 
In its role as the police authority for the Square Mile, the City of London Corporation 

is responsible for ensuring that the City of London Police deliver a fair, efficient and 

effective police service. We are seeking to appoint an independent person to serve as a member 

of the Police Committee of the City of London Corporation to help it fulfil this role.  

 
We are looking for someone who is able to: 

 

• demonstrate a genuine, active interest in both local and national policing; 

• provide independent oversight and scrutiny to deliver a fair, efficient and effective police  

 service in the City of London; 

• seek out and listen to the views of local communities; 

• maintain a constructive partnership with the City of London Police and other relevant  

 organisations; 

• actively take part in meetings of the Police Committee and in any subcommittee, panel or 

forum to which you are appointed, as well as undertake preparatory work and attend  

 appropriate training courses and seminars.  

 

Force and authority meetings will demand up to 10 hours each month, but the level of further 

commitment will depend on you. Members of the Police Committee do not receive allowances, 

but you will be entitled to claim back travel and subsistence expenses and any loss of earnings as 

a result of your role. The appointment will be for a four-year term from May 2015.  
You must be aged 18 or over and live or work in the City of London (Square Mile).  

 

For more information and to apply, please visit 

www.cityoflondon.gov.uk/policing 

 

You can also request an application pack by contacting  

the Town Clerk’s Office of the City of London Corporation 

on 020 7332 3414 or policing@cityoflondon.gov.uk 

 
The closing date for applications is noon on Friday 3 April 2015 

 

Interviews are likely to take place during week commencing 27 April 2015. 


